MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION PROGRAM COUNCIL, HELD ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2006

PRESENT:  Diane Bates, Jennifer Hill, Karen Jenkins, Arti Joshi, Anthony Lista, Ariane Pfenninger, John Pollock, Suriza van der Sandt, Patricia Wallace, Simona Wright (Chair)
ABSENT:  Jennifer Wang, Mikhail Zhuravlev

IN ATTENDANCE:  Barbara Dammel, David Holmes, Matt Snyder
NOT PRESENT:  Beverly Kalinowski, Bozena Leven
1.  The minutes of the meeting held on November 1, 2006 were read and approved.

2.  Simona Wright, David Holmes, and John Pollock submitted a revised site visit application form.  The form was unanimously approved, with two minor revisions, one asking for a one-page narrative explanation of answers in form and one indicating the correct name of the office of International and Off-Campus Programs and the Summer School.  The committee also voted to put the form into effect beginning in Fall 2007, and with an evaluation of its use within one year.  
3.  Karen Jenkins introduced the three ISA site visits to be conducted during Spring 2007.  After hearing the options that ISA provided, the committee unanimously voted to definitely send TCNJ representatives to ISA’s Valencia/Barcelona/Madrid trip, with particular interest in non-Spanish programs in Barcelona and Chile/Argentina, owing to difficulties arising in the existing San Andres direct exchange program in Argentina.  A discussion of who should be sent on site visits followed, with final decisions tabled until further information was available.
4.  A discussion of Guidelines for international-national and exchange faculty was tabled.  
5.  Diane Bates distributed and presented material on the IEPC survey of first year students which will be conducted in Spring 2007.  
6.  Jim Lentini reported favorably on the Rome ISA program.  
7.  Matt Snyder, who is interning at the office of International and Off-Campus Programs and the Summer School, reported on success of the International Fair on November 15, corresponding with International Education week.  Karen Jenkins thanked all faculty and students who attended and supported the fair, but indicates that more collaboration across campus would improve the fair.  She suggests a campus-wide committee to coordinate events in the future.  
8.  The committee approved applications for Joleen Ong to study abroad this summer in Limón, Costa Rica and for Karen Custodio to study abroad this summer in Kenya.  The committee agreed that the new requirements for student applying for programs not approved by the IEPC worked well with three exceptions:  (1) a deadline for such submissions must be established to allow IEPC members adequate time to review applications for fall, spring, and summer programs; (2) applications must include costs of program; and (3) students must meet with and get approval from the designated country advisor in countries where TCNJ already has an approved program.  
9.  Simona Wright introduced a proposal offered by Ellen Friedman of the Women’s and Gender Studies Department involving a consortium with the University of Hawaii.  A formal proposal will be given to the IEPC in February 2007.  
10.  Simona Wright adjourned the meeting at 2:30 pm.
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